
I, as an Investor, was stunned to see this proposal.  I have never heard of FINRA but from what I 
read on the web site FINRA is supposed to be an independent “investor protector”.   
 
A proposal to LIMIT me, an investor, from initiating any forex position with a leverage ratio of 
greater than 1.5 to 1 is simply a way to push out or force out of the market the small investor.  
This very ill advised proposal would not be protecting the investor but completely the opposite, 
ruining the small investor.  And on a global scale it appears that this will only push out and affect 
the US investor.  In one of the possibly worst economic eras of all time the forex is a light for 
small investors like me. 
 
I have been studying the forex market and learning about the forex market over the past four 
years and if this poorly thought out proposal comes to fruition the past fours years will have been 
a waste. 
 
FINRA needs to leave the forex market alone and concentrate on something it knows more 
about.  Because however FINRA wants to spin this proposal it will crush the small investor, 
devastate the small investor.  
 
A VERY CONCERNED INVESTOR,  
Ed Rigney – Dallas, Texas   
 


